
Cape Cod RTA is working closely with our customers on the response to COVID-19.  The safety and 
wellbeing of our passengers and our employees is our foremost consideration.  We are taking all 
precautions with the additional daily cleaning and disinfecting of our vehicles where warranted and 
informing our customers and employees of the outbreak. Signage has been posted throughout the 
Hyannis Transportation Center and we have Instituted a daily plan checklist, posted for public view, for 
the twice a day disinfecting of HTC lobby area doors, benches, and bathroom. We encourage all 
passengers to follow the advice of the CDC and local public health officials and ensure that they utilize 
hand sanitizer and wash their hands frequently to prevent the spread of the virus.  Customers who have 
been in contact with the virus are encouraged to stay at home and use medical transportation 
for medical emergencies. 




